
Liverpool Street School 
 

 

Summer is just around 

the corner and the 

school year is quickly 

coming to a close.  

Teachers are busy 

completing year end 

assessments and 

preparing report cards.  Students are excited, 

making plans for the summer.  It certainly is 

surprising to see how fast a school year goes by! 

Family Picnic 

Our annual family picnic will take place on 

Thursday, June 21st at 12 noon.  Parents are 

asked to come to the school just before noon 

and pick up their child(ren) at their classroom 

before proceeding to the playground for a 

picnic.  Please bring a lunch for your family (if 

your child 

does not 

get hot 

lunch) and a 

blanket to 

come and enjoy ‘lunch on the ground’. If it is 

raining on this date the picnic will be cancelled.    

Grade Five Promotion Ceremony  

Families are invited to 

share in our grade five 

promotion ceremony on 

Wednesday, June 20th at 9:00 am.  We hope you 

can come to celebrate your son/daughter’s  

years at Liverpool!   

 

Spring Fair 

We will be holding our 

annual Spring Fair on 

Wednesday, June 6th from 5 

pm – 6:45 pm.  The Spring 

Fair is one of our biggest 

fundraising events . . . one 

the students look forward 

to all year.  Admission is $10 for a bracelet ($5 

for a preschool child).  All games are covered 

with the bracelet.  All food items are an 

additional cost.  Students must be 

accompanied by an adult to this event. 

Bracelets can be purchased ahead of time or 

the night of the fair.   Mark this important date 

on your calendar and come enjoy the fun . . . 

new games await!  

Grade One Orientations 

Students transferring 

to Liverpool for the 

2018-2019 school 

year will be 

participating in an 

orientation over the next couple of weeks.  The 

orientation for grade one students at Forest Hill 

will take place on Wednesday, June 6th.  The 

staff and students of Liverpool look forward to 

meeting the newest members of our school.   

Bliss Carman Orientation  

All grade five students will 

be walking to Bliss Carman 

Middle School on Monday, 
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June 4th for an orientation to grade six.  Please 

be sure to sign the permission slip which was 

send home earlier this week.   

Parents of students entering grade six in the fall 

are invited to a Parent Information Session on 

Monday, June 4th at 6:30 pm.   

Please mark this important date on your 

calendar.   

Worlds Unbound  

Worlds Unbound will be presenting to all 

classes on Monday, June 11th.  These exciting 

HANDS-ON science activities 

are enjoyed by children of all 

ages . . . something our 

students look forward to 

participating in all year.   

Aladdin 

The students and staff of 

Liverpool Street School will 

travel by bus on Tuesday, 

June 19th to watch Aladdin 

performed by our drama 

group.  Permission slips for this event will be 

going home soon!  

Last Day of Classes  

The last day of classes for 

students is Friday, June 22nd. 

Achievement reports will be 

distributed on this date as 

well.  If your child will not be 

at school on June 22nd, please feel free to leave 

a self-addressed stamped envelope at the office 

and your child’s report card will be mailed to 

you.   

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

June 1st – 3A, 3L, 3/4Mc, & 3P-G field 

trip to Scott’s Nursery  

June 4th – Grade 5 Students go to Bliss 

Carman  

June 4th – Parent Orientation Meeting at 

Bliss Carman Middle School 6:30 pm  

June 6th – Grade One Orientation  

June 6th – Spring Fair (5:00 – 6:45 pm)  

June 8th – District Track & Field Meet  

June 11th – Worlds Unbound Classroom 

Presentations  

June 12th – 3A, 3/4Mc & 4B Art Gallery & 

Legislature Building  

June 15th – Grade Five Trip to Saint John 

June 15th – Grade Two students field trip 

to Science East  

June 15th – Grade ¾ & 4 students field 

trip to Ducks Unlimited  

June 19th – Aladdin Presentation  

June 20th – Grade Five Promotion 

Ceremony 9:00 am  

June 21st  – Family Picnic 12 Noon   

June 22nd -  Last day of classes   

 

 

 


